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February 23, 2010

Re: Board of Professional Engineers and
       Land Surveyors Meeting Cancellation(s)

In accordance with Chapter 231, P.L. 1975, known as the “Open
Public Meeting Act”, please be advised that the New Jersey Board of
Professional Engineers & Land Surveyors has canceled its regularly
scheduled meeting for March 4, 2010.     

             Very truly yours

������ �����
Arthur Russo
Executive Director
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